
 

 

 

August 27, 2024 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 Divine Savior Academy would like to request 
permission for our 3rd grade to come for a tour our City 
Hall on November 14. There are 70 students and 13 
adults that will be coming. 
 We could be split into 3 groups and shown the 
major departments at City Hall. It would be great to end 
in the meeting room and possibly hear from the Mayor 
or a council member. 
 Our third grade will be studying City Hall and 
how government works in Social Studies class. It will be 
very beneficial for them to see how this works in their 
own city. This will help to create a pride in their city 
and knowledge of their civic duty as well. 
 Thank you for this opportunity. 

 
 

Julie Hoppe 
3rd grade Teacher 

Divine Savior Academy 
 


